

Glendale Community College
Extended Opportunity Programs & Services (EOPS)
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education (CARE)
1500 North Verdugo Road
Glendale, CA 91208-2894
HYBRID SERVICES

Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

Dear EOPS Students,

We hope your fall semester is off to a good start!

Attached, please see our bi-annual EOPS Newsletter. It contains a lot of important information. Please read it thoroughly. You may also use the link below to open the Newsletter. In addition, you may access this and older EOPS newsletter issues through the <u>EOPS Newsletter link</u> on the <u>EOPS Homepage</u>.

Fall 2022 EOPS Newsletter (PDF)

In this issue, you will find information about:

- EOPS program updates, important information & counselor meeting dates and deadlines
- Return to campus information
- Stay Connected
- Preparing for fall 2023 university transfer

REMINDERS:

- Fall 2022 first counseling meeting deadline is September 30.
- <u>EOPS Counseling Appointment</u>: To schedule your counseling appointment please submit the <u>EOPS Appointment Request Form</u>. EOPS staff will process your request and email your appointment confirmation, or further instructions to your student email address.
- <u>EOPS Counseling Drop-in:</u> You may also meet with EOPS counselors on drop-in basis through zoom or by phone. Check the <u>EOPS home page</u> for weekly drop-in counseling schedule. The new schedule is published every Friday afternoon for the following week.
- Check out our video about EOPS services under 3 minutes.

For EOPS program related questions:

- Check out our website: www.glendale.edu/eops
- <u>Need Help</u>? Send your questions online and get your answers quickly using the <u>EOPS/CARE Student Support Form</u>
- Connect with EOPS front desk staff at the office window or on Zoom. Check the schedule here.
- Ask EOPS Chatbot 24/7
- Send your email to eopsdesk@glendale.edu
- Leave a voicemail at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900 and we will get back to you as soon as possible.

We hope to talk to you soon!

Please do not reply to this email. Replies to this message will not be monitored.